
 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

GECAP Report to the NJCU Senate on October 18, 2021 

Brief Review: In the spring of 2020 the University Senate voted to revise the University General 
Education (GE) program, by removing the Modes of Inquiry and reducing the number of required 
courses in both Tier I and II. (Approved Senate meeting minutes April 20, 2020) 

Update: Regrettably, the progress to implement the approved changes faltered over the past 
academic year impacted by COVID-19.  


